OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
GOVERNMENT AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE, ROURKELA-769004
Email- principalgacr@gmall.com Phone No. 0661-2664586

No. 35 yeacr  pe. 227 0/512_,0247

NOTICE

By WhatsApp/Website

The interested students are informed that the Cultural Screening will be held
on 28.01.2024 at 9:00 AM instead of 29.01.2024 as notified earlier vide notice
No.339/GACR, Dt.25.01.2024.

Further, all the Faculties are requested to remain present and cooperate to
start the screening of all events at 9:00 AM positively and complete the same on
28.01.2024.

Principal

Govt.Auto.Colelge,Rourkela
Memo No. 35 2 //GACR.  Date. 29)04}5@2"-1

Copy to Notice Board/ Girls Common Room/Website/Members of Screening
Committee/All Faculties through Emp.Asso.WhatsApp Group/Staff Common Room
Guard file/ Section Officer/Principal’s file for information and necessary action.
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